
 
MUPY demonstrated guidelines for the project proposal in order to achieve the
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November 16, 2020 
 
On Monday, November 16, 2020, from 04.00 to 05.00 p.m., MUYPY’s Division of Research and Innovation
organized the meeting determining the guidelines for project proposal to obtain the Fundamental Fund
for the year 2021-2022. The meeting was arranged at Sukondh Poonpat Room, 5th flr., Research
Building as well as broadcasted via Cisco Webex Meetings. In this regard, Assoc. Prof. Surakit
Nathisuwan, MUPY’s Dean, together with Assoc. Prof. Dr. Doungdaw Chantasart, Assistant Dean for
Research and Innovation, addressed the guidelines for the project proposal to receive the
Fundamental Fund to the academic staff.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2827


